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TO: 	Bennett Boeschenstein 
Planning Department 

FROM: 	George M. Cianko 
Environmental Health 

DATE 	April 27, 1987 

RE: 	Notice on ISDS Permits 

The Environmental Health Staff has finally agreed on the notice 
to be put on the bottom of the ISDS permits. It reads as follows: 

NOTICE 

The use of an ISDS is considered to be a temporary means of 
sewage disposal. If at any time the disposal system fails 
to operate or does not meet the intent of the regulations, and 
the property is located within a designated sewer service area, 
the owner will be required to connect to that system in accordance 
with CRS 31-35-601, 31-15-709 and/or 30-20-416. (Individual 
Sewage Disposal Systems Regulations Sections 25-1-507(d), 
25-10-106 and 25-10-104(2), CRS 1973; Guidelines on Individual 
Sewage Disposal Systems Revised 1984, Colorado State Board 
of Health Article 10, Title 25, CRS 1973; Joint Ordinance and 
Resolution of the City of Grand Junction and the County of 
Mesa, Colorado, Ordinance No. 1973, Resolution No. MCM 80-49, 
March 26, 1980; Mesa County Land Development Code, Section 
4.1.5.A, #MCM 83-206(A); Section 31-35-601, Part 6, CRS 1973, 
Section 31-15-709 and Section 30-20-416) 

I hope you can live with the above notice. If not, please 
contact me to discuss your concerns. 
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